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FROM: Permanent Secretary 
  Public Service Ministry    

 
TO:  All Permanent Secretaries   SUBJECT:  Marking of  
  Heads of Departments and   Government Vehicles and  
  Regional Executive Officers    Equipment  
 
DATED: February 20, 2003 
 
 
 
In recent times a number of vehicles and equipment have been purchased by 
Ministries Departments and Regions from funds provided through annual 
budgets. 
 
2.  Because of obvious security reasons it is extremely important that you 
ensure that your Ministry’s Department’s or Region’s mark is conspicuously 
placed on each of these vehicles/equipment, including any purchased 
subsequently.  
 
3.  You should ensure that this exercise is undertaken as a matter of urgency 
to be completed on or before March 10, 2003. 
 
4.  Kindly ensure that you or a sufficiently senior officer co-ordinate this 
exercise to completion. 
 

 

 

………………………….. 
DR N K GOPAUL 
Permanent Secretary  
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY  
    

 


	FROM: Permanent Secretary

